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Apart from the normal Overview and Scrutiny Committee meetings, Infrasrtucture members have taken part in a number of “workshops” in recent weeks.  One related to the proposals for Castle Street, another to Affordable Housing and a third to Climate Change. Two further workshops are scheduled to take place dealing with Carlisle Renaissance and the Learning City. All address issues that are relevant to Carlisle and I would like to thank all those who have participated to date.

However, if such “workshops” and also “presentations” that are made to council members are to be  of maximum value, I think we have to look more carefully at how and why they take place.  What we hope will be achieved and how we will measure results.

With the normal meetings and “Task and Finish groups” there is a more structured approach. There is a set agenda, terms of reference, recorded minutes and hopefully resolutions and comments that are referred on for the appropriate action to be taken.  Presentations and workshops are less formal and because of that there is the danger that, whilst the information given out and any following discussion are interesting, they do not actually achieve anything.  This is partly because we haven’t really thought things through beforehand and identified what we hoped to achieve from the event.

Whilst it is right that they should be in a less formal setting they still need a more structured approach than we have sometimes shown in the past.

Cllr. Carole Rutherford  

